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On Saturday, August 19, 2023 at approximately 6:15 PM, the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office responded to a 

call of a motorcycle accident on HWY 47 near the intersection of Bridge Road in the Town of Newbold.  It 

was reported that the male driver of the motorcycle was traveling south bound between 80mph and 100mph, 

and passing in a no passing zone.  As a result the operator failed to negotiate a curve, was ejected from the 

motorcycle, and was unresponsive.  Witnesses began life saving measures prior to first responder’s arrival.  

However, the driver, 36 year old Nathan Holoubek of Land O Lakes, WI was pronounced deceased on scene. 

 

Based on witness statements and observation, speed and alcohol were factors.  

   

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office is completing the accident report.  The Newbold First Responders, 

Newbold Fire Department, Oneida County Ambulance, and the Oneida County Medical Examiner assisted 

the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office at the scene. 

 

Any questions from the press can be directed to Captain Tyler Young (715) 361-5100. 
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